October Newsletter

It is hard to believe that the first quarter ends this month on October 15! Time certainly flies!

 During this quarter students have been studying Europe. We have studied each country individually and taken map tests over all 47 countries.  I am very proud of their progress! 

In this next quarter we will be discussing the five major religions of the world. We will start our European Poster Project. On October 29th. This will be done in class with a partner. 

[bookmark: _GoBack] You may refer to my lesson plans online for more details and study guide information. 

There are several important dates to remember this month:  
Oct. 14 & 15 Parent/Teacher Conferences 4:00-7:00  
Oct. 16-18 Fall Break 

Thank you for the privilege of working with your seventh grader! 

Sincerely, 
Mr. Gatzemeyer 

